VIDYAVARDHINI’S COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING
AND TECHNOLOGY

To
Teaching and non-teaching staff

Subject: Invitation for BE farewell party

Respected Sir / Madam,

We, the Students’ Council of Vidyavardhini's College of Engineering and Technology, take
privilege in inviting you for the BE Farewell Party, which is to be held on 21° April, 2023.

Great is the art of beginning, but greater is the art of ending. Too quickly the time has passed by,
Now it's time for us to bid adieu to you, with the greatest hope of meeting you again.

It would be our extreme pleasure to have your presence on this auspicious day. We
acknowledge your valued time and support that will help us in making this day a memorable

one.

Date: 21/04/2023
Time: 4.30 PM Onwards
Venue: Stage Area
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Dr. Suna\\yana Jadhav Dr. Madhavi Waghmare Dr. Harish Vankhudre
Co-ordinator Dean Students’ Affair Principal
Students’ Council VCET VCET

K.T. Marg, Vasai Road (W), Palghar-401202
2338234 @students.council@vcet.edu.in
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